MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
Agreement Yealey Elementary and Millennium Business Systems
For the board to approve a 5 year contract between Yealey Elementary and Millennium Business Systems for the rental of new printers to replace old printers that are starting to break down. The total cost is $14,250.00. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
